

Maari de Souza Executive Director

December, 2004

New Yorker Picture Frames 366 Second Avenue New York, N.Y. 10010 Att: David Marom

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your generous donation to the "That's The Ticket" benefit of The Child School/Legacy High School, which was held on October 25, 2004. Please note that your contribution of goods, services, unique experiences, extraordinary memorabilia, tickets, artwork, gift certificates and/or monetary donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law and determination of its assigned value is your responsibility as the donor.

Your generous support and participation of our fundraising event helped us to obtain much-needed funds for our school. The support of our parents, faculty, and friends, greatly contributed to the success of "That's The Ticket 2004".

Thank you again for your support of The Child School/Legacy High School.

Sincerely,

Joan Muhlbauer

That's The Ticket Benefit Chair

mullba